Hacker, Marsha

From:

Fries, Greg

Sent:

Monday, April 19, 2010 3:20 PM

To:

Hacker, Marsha

Subject:

Bedford @ North Shore Storm Box Replacement - BPW

Marsha,

At the April 7th BPW this was referred for I believe 2 months, the real intent was to get to the May 12th Parks Comm meeting before BPW action. I am going to the May 12th PC meeting – and need this to come back to BPW for approval on June 2nd or it will not make it this year. A little short of 2 months but the intent is met – can do?

Thanks

Greg

Greg Fries, P.E.
Principal Engineer
City Engineering
Room 115 City/County Building
210 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Madison, WI 53703

P-608-267-1199 F-608-264-9275